
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
CULZEAN COUNTRY PARK P1-3 TRANSITION ACTIVITIES 
 
Our P1-3 classes from Gardenrose and Cairn Primary School will be visiting Culzean to participate in 
outdoor learning activities on Tuesday 7th June.  
 
The class will travel to Culzean by coach and return before 3pm. Each pupil should bring:  
 

 One morning snack. 
 a water bottle with non-fizzy juice or water 
 a disposable pack lunch (please indicate below if you will supply this or your child should 

collect one from the dinner hall on the morning of their trip.) 
 
All of the above should be placed inside a rucksack for the child to carry on their back. 
 
This will be a non-uniform day, please ensure your child dresses appropriately for the weather 
(sunscreen/waterproofs).   
 
Please complete the tear off permission slip below and confirm if your child will require a pack lunch from the 
dinner hall. Slips should be returned to the school office by Friday 27th May. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Fiona McDougall 

 
Head Teacher  
 

 
CULZEAN COUNTRY PARK forthcoming Day Trip 
 
 
P1-3 Trip – Tuesday 7th June - I give permission for my child                                           to visit Culzean. 
 
 
I will supply a pack lunch                                  Please supply a pack lunch from the dinner hall 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________ Date: ___________________  
 

People Directorate 
 
 

Head Teacher :  Mrs Fiona McDougall 
fiona.mcdougall@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 
 
Gardenrose Primary School 
Gardenrose Path 
Maybole 
Ayrshire 
KA19 8BH 
Tel: 01655-885804 / 883227      
 
Email: Gardenrose.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  
 

Date:  16th May 2022 

 
 
 

 


